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 Assistant Superintendent 
 628 Lake Street
Wise, VA 24293

Dear Dr. Brown, 
	It is my pleasure to introduce myself to you today as a hopeful candidate for your elementary teaching position.  As a Longwood student I earned a Bachelor’s of Science in Liberal Studies with a concentration in Elementary and Middle School teaching and successfully earned a Virginia Teaching License.  With six years of substitute teaching, combined internships, and my practicum experience I am confident I will be an asset to this school system.
	During my six years as a substitute teacher at Flat Rock Elementary, I made it a personal goal to help every student understand the curriculum before them by getting to know their individual learning styles, strove to create a more inclusive and diverse learning environment, and obtaining and maintaining the trust of my students.  As a result of tailored instruction, detailed lesson plans, creative handouts, and identifying key patterns in misunderstandings, my students raised their grades by ten points or more on average.  Through collaboration with other disciplines, my student teaching charges attained well-rounded knowledge of any topics that we covered.  As a result, the students were able to adapt eagerly to new subjects, provide valuable insight based on their retention of old subjects, and of course, meet state curriculum guidelines.
	As a teacher, my personal goal is to make sure every student feels comfortable and safe in my classroom.  Above all else, I am aware that trust and the ability to relate to my students is paramount in them attaining a live long love of learning.
Thank you very much for your time and consideration.  I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely, 
Whit Jones
Whit Jones



